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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We will be having a Christmas Cake Sale on Tuesday 19th December at 3:10 pm. 

 

The money raised from this sale will go towards the end of year activities for all 

children in school. 

 

We would therefore like to ask for donations of cakes, bakes, and other goodies 

that we can sell. Donations should be brought into school on Monday 18th or 

Tuesday 19th December. 

 

Please remember that we are a nut-free school and therefore we ask for nothing 

made with nuts. Goods that contain nut traces will be fine. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this, your donations are always 

incredibly generous. 

 

Yours Sincerely                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Mrs Young 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


